
A newsletter to inform and help the community find the resources they need to succeed!! 

         

    Please note: WHRC will be                              

         opening at 9:30 am on          

        Tuesday, August 11, 2020  

 

 

               

Please note: WHRC will be    

closed on Monday, August 3, 

2020. In observation of Terry 

Fox Day 

August 2020 

Parking 
 
 

 
Please remember that when parking your 
vehicle, you do not park it right 
next to the garbage bins. 
 
There are no parking spots 
allocated right beside the bins 
on either sides. This is to ensure the city has 
room to move the bins when they come  for 
garbage day pick-up. 
 
If you have visitors with vehicles, it is your 
responsibility to ensure they do not park close to 
the bins or in other tenants parking spots.  
 
If you park next to the bins, the city will be 
unable to pick up the garbage on the scheduled 
day and garbage  collection  will then have to 
wait until the following week. 
 

LEASE REMINDER 

FOR NOVEMBER 1, 

2020 LEASE RENEWAL 

Please forward immediately to WHRC any  
lease renewals that were due back July 31, 
2020 or rent is automatically set to Market 
rent. 
Market rent charges will not be reversed.  
If you need help with your lease renewal, 
please contact your Tenant Resource 

 Keys 

  
Just a reminder that you are 
responsible to have your keys with you at all 
times. Caretakers are not available to open 
doors and the office does not hand out keys.  
If you do not have your keys, you will have to 
hire a locksmith to open the door. 

 

If you lose your keys or fobs, there will be a 
charge for all items being replaced.  If you 
lose your fob, please come in early in the day 
to have it replaced. Programming the Fobs 
are time consuming. Please do not wait until 
the end of the day, as office staff are very 
busy.  

 

Also remember to hand in all keys, fobs and 
laundry cards when you move out. If you do 
not return these items, you will be charged for 
them and the money will be taken from your 
damage deposit. 



Contact 

Victoria Skovrlj: Tenant Resource 
Coordinator 

Phone: 204-949-2896 

Email: vskovrlj@whrc.ca 

 

Ewa Wadowska: Tenant Resource 
Coordinator 

Phone: 204-582-0785 

Email: ewadowska@whrc.ca 
 

Contact 

Have a question about available resources?   

Contact Fiona Clarke: Tenant Resource 
Coordinator 

Phone: 204-560-2470 

Email: fclarke@whrc.ca 

 

Project Glow is sponsored by 
Winnipeg Housing 
Rehabilitation Corporation. 

Recycle 

Please do not place recycled items into     

garbage bins. 

All cardboard boxes must be broken down 

when placed into the bin. 

Items you can put into recycling: 
 Food and beverage containers 
 Plastic containers with a recycling triangle 
 Plastic packaging with a recycling triangle 
 Newspapers, flyers, mail, magazines and 

paper 
 Cardboard boxes and cartons 
 Cardboard egg cartons and paper tubes 
 
Items you cannot put in a recycling bin: 

 Gift wrap 
 Plastic bags and cellophane 
 Plastics without a recycling triangle 
 Plastics that are not a container such as 

laundry baskets and toys. 
 Disposable coffee cups 
 Aluminum foil, foil pie plates, foil food con-

tainers 
 Foam-containers, cups, meat trays, egg 

cartons and packing materials  

When items are found in recycling that do not 

belong there, they get sent to the landfills, 

sometimes with things that are recyclable. 

Please put the right items in the garbage and 

recycling to ensure your waste is 

recycled. 

 

Info from: http://winnipeg.ca/

waterandwaste/recycle/cartcollection.stm  

Back to School  

Contest 

 
 
 
 
 
 

It may feel like summer has just begun but by the 
end of August, school supplies will need to be 
purchased. Parents, if you are looking for some 
financial help for purchasing school supplies and 
running shoes, contact your child’s school. 
Programs such as Winnipeg Harvest and More 
Than Shoes assist schools by providing these 
items. Schools will receive donations from 
Winnipeg Harvest and More Than Shoes based 
on availability of donations from the general 
public. Call your child’s school to see if they are 
taking requests for assistance. 

 
Project Glow will give away three $25 Wal-Mart 

gift cards to help with the cost of back to 

school items. Fill out a ballot at the office by 

August 23, 2020 by 4pm. Please state the grade 

your child will be entering into as this is for 

children up to junior high/grade 8 


